Natural Gas Leak w/ Technical Rescue Component
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07/13/2016
MEDIA RELEASE

Incident Number: 15-0052021

Information Contact: Kris McDonald, Battalion Chief

Incident Type: Natural Gas Leak w/ Technical Rescue Component

Date/Time of Incident: July 13th, 2016, 11:01 PM

Incident Location: 200 block of S. Mills Road, Ventura, CA

Cause: Under Investigation

Injuries: None reported

Fire Equipment: 1 ALS Engine Companies, 1 ALS Truck Company, 1 USAR Company, 1 Command
Total Fire Personnel: 8

Agencies Involved: Ventura City Fire Department, Ventura Police Department

Narrative: Ventura City Fire personnel responded to a Hazardous Condition incident involving leaking natural gas and operating heavy equipment.
The first arriving company found a commercial boom/bucket lift vehicle, which had been performing work on the exterior of a business and had
broken through an access door located in the sidewalk. When the heavy equipment broke through it damaged underground natural gas equipment
and piping which resulted in an active leak. The immediate area was evacuated, and the gas leak successfully mitigated by closing adjacent valves.
Both a USAR and a truck/support company were requested. Engine company personnel stood by with hose lines while the vehicle was removed from
the hole using a heavy wrecker. After removal, the gas company began repairing the damaged equipment and piping. No injuries were reported at the
time of this release.

Due to HIPAA we are prevented from disclosing an individual’s protected health information (PHI). We may not release information regarding patient’s
names, DOB, address, SS# or medical status. All photos are free from copyright and may reproduced as necessary.

: Al il



http://www.cityofventura.net/feed/press_release/rss.xml
javascript:void(0)
http://www.cityofventura.net/print/17833

